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 31 January 2020 

Year 5 Southampton SeaCity Museum Titanic Trip – Thursday 19th March  

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

This term, we have been learning all about water and in the second half of the Spring Term, we will be learning about 

the Titanic. To support the children’s learning in class, we will be going on an exciting trip to Southampton SeaCity 

Museum on Thursday 19th March. The children will participate in a workshop, as well as having a chance to browse 

the museum in groups. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch in a named plastic bag and water bottles (these must contain only water). Normal 

school uniform should be worn, as well as coats. The plan is to get back within plenty of time for your child to be picked 

up at the usual time.  

 

Thanks to a generous contribution from The Fundraising Friends the cost of the trip has been significantly reduced. 

We are requesting a contribution of £9.50 for this activity. This amount is calculated assuming that each child takes 

part and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary 

contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the trip. 

As we are a cashless school, please pay online via scopay.com.  If you would like a link code to set up an online 

payment account, please contact the school office. No cash please.  

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible and by Thursday 5th March at 

the latest.  

Currently, we need a few parent helpers to support us on the trip. You would be in charge of a small group of children 

throughout the day. Entrance fees would be provided. Please speak to one of us if you would like to come.  

 

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 5 Team 

 -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
 Year 5 Southampton SeaCity Titanic Trip 19.3.20 

 
Name of Child: ________________________            Parent/Guardian’s Signature: _____________________________ 

By signing this I give permission for my child to attend Southampton SeaCity Titanic Trip on 19.3.20  
Please note that if your child receives pupil premium funding, then the cost of this trip may be covered. In order to 

access this funding, please complete an orange Pupil Premium Request Form available from Reception. 

o I have completed a pupil premium form 

o I have made an online payment for £9.50 

o I am able to help on the trip 
 

Please return permission slip to your child’s class teacher.  Thank you. 
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